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From: , Peter Vangeersdaele i
Sent: 19 October 2010 16:59

To: Kay Dewinski

Cc: Alan Radford

Subject: FW: 4/26(0177) Street Trader Application - Mr Christopher Maurice Davis

Hi, Kay,

The presence of a further street trader on a walking route between Stourbridge town centre and Stourbridge bus
station could impede pedestrians and disabled movements.

Best wishes,

Peter Vangeersdaele
Traffic Manager
Group Engineer, Traffic & Road Safety
Dudley Councit
01384-815-437
1 peter.vanqeersdaele@dudlev.qov.uk
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